
Hello, I am writing to support the enacting of HB 2004 into law to greater protect renters and 
affordable housing. I work with vulnerable people who are dealing with serious medical 
illnesses and this law would go a long way towards making housing more stable and viable for 
them. I have seen firsthand the serious challenges posed by rising rents and no cause evictions, 
both of which have impacted our current housing crisis. 
 
Thank you,  
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